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Ron Cox

Cox Fire Protection, Inc.
7910 Professional Place
Tampa, FL 33637

RE: Seven Rivers Regional Medical Center OR Additions and Recovery Renovations
Recognition Letter

Mr. Cox:

On behalf of Charles Perry Construction, we would like to take this opportunity to extend our sincere
appreciation for the exceptional effort provide by the entire Cox Fire Protection team for the above mentioned
project.

One of your employees, Aaron Barker, displayed professionalism and dedication in maintaining a cooperative
atmosphere between Cox Fire and Charles Perry Construction and it reflects very positively on your firm. It is
Aaron’s accurate manner in identifying and resolving critical issues that have proven him an outstanding asset
to your organization. His technical knowledge and experience have been invaluable and contributed greatly to
the successful completion of this project.

Charles Perry Construction looks forward to working with Cox Fire Protection and Mr. Aaron Barker on many
successful projects in the future.

Sincerely,
CHARLES PERRY CONSRUCTION, INC.
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Glen D. Beck Richard Thomas
General Superintendent Project Superintendent
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